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New function of  SOG18 
The General Assembly of the International Society for Eighteenth Century Studies (ISECS), held on the 

occasion of the XVth Congress in Edinburgh, decided to agree the application of SOG18 to get a full 

member. Furthermore, the SOG18 members are also ISECS members (see 

https://oraprdnt.uqtr.uquebec.ca/pls/public/gscw031?owa_no_site=304&owa_no_fiche=29&owa_b

ottin=) (10.9.2019). In this new function SOG18 will organize the Young Scholar Seminar (one of the 

main ISEC programs) in 2022. Further information will be published in Newsletter 2/2020. 

Yearbook No 2 (2019) 
This publication dedicated to the subject “The 18th Century as Period of Innovation” and edited by 

Harald Heppner and Sabine Jesner, will be published till the end of the year. 

Yearbook No 3 (2020) 
Yearbook No 3 (2020) will contain some articles to the subject “Languages and language use in South 

Eastern Europe in the long 18th century”. This yearbook will be prepared and edited by Daniela 

Haarmann and Konrad Petrovsky (Vienna). The call will be published as soon as possible (see website 

www.sog18.org). 

Conference Information 
• The Humanistic Forum (Ljubljana) has organized a conference in Pécs (Hungary) with the title 

“Europe - East of West. 30 years transitions – quo vadis?” at 28th-30th of September. The 
SOG18 was one of the partners because a part of the actual problems may be explained with 
the 18th century contexts. 

• The Department of History at the University of Novi Sad is organizing an international 
conference in Novi Sad (Serbia) at 23th-25th of October under the title “The Rise to a Province.  
The relation change between the statal whole and the small regions in the middle Danube 
basin”. The SOG18 is a cooperation partner, and several SOG18 members will present their 
papers. After the conference it will be opened the Serbian version of the exhibition “We and 
Požarevac. 300 years impact on Europe” (after having been in Požarevac and Vršac). The 
Turkish version was opened in April in Istanbul (Turkey), the Romanian version was opened at 
the end of June in Timişoara (Romania). 

• The next SOG18 conference is going to be prepared. It will be held at 27th-29th of May 2021 in 
Graz under the title “City and Future: Europe and its South East in the long 18th century” on 
the occasion of the status of Novi Sad and Timişoara as European Capital Cities. This 
conference will be organized as cooperation project with the Austrian, the Hungarian and the 
Slovenian Society for 18th Century Studies. Further information will be published in 
Newsletter 1/2020. 
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